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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND TECHNICAL SERVICES
 BY THE DEPUTY OF ST. MARY

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 3RD NOVEMBER 2009
 

Question
 
“Following a written answer on 21st September 2009, can the Minister advise the Assembly of the number of
damage-only accidents on B53 (La Rue des Buttes) from the junction at St. Mary’s Church to the junction of B53
with B39 (La Rue de la Frontière) in each of the last 10 years, including accidents at the two junctions, together
with, if possible, some indication of their seriousness?”
 
 
 
Answer
 
 
The number of damage only accidents recorded in the States of Jersey Police accident data base for the area, as
detailed in the question above, has been set out in the table below.  It should be noted that not all damage only
accidents will have been reported to the States of Jersey Police for inclusion in the data base so the figures given
below are not “the number of damage only collisions” that have occurred, but the number that have been
reported.  Road traffic collisions are not further sub categorised than the categories detailed in the answer tabled
on the 21st September 2009.
 
 

 
 
 

   
Year RTC (Damage Only)
2000 N/A
2001  
2002  
2003  
2004 5
2005 1
2006 11
2007 4
2008 7
Total 28


